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. . . encouraging excellence in everyone. 

School Improvement Focus – Handwriting 
 

The children are working hard at school practising their joined 
handwriting and making an effort to use it in all their work. We hope 
you will notice this when you see their books at Parents Evening. 

   

How can you help? 
 - Look back: the great thing about handwriting is that it is so visible.  Look at 
a piece of writing from earlier in the year and make sure you praise your child 
for how much better their recent work looks! 
 - Continue to use letterjoin at home – ask if you need log-in details again. 
 - Encourage children to use their best writing in any homework they do and 
when practising their spellings. 
 

In order to comply with new data protection laws and safeguarding procedures, we have to make 
sure that parents and other visitors are accompanied by a member of staff whenever they are in 
the school building and classrooms. 
Parents are welcome in school between 8:40 and 9:00 in the morning.  However, if you visit at 
other times of the school day, you will be asked to wait in the reception area until you have been 
signed in and given a visitor badge.  After school, you should continue to wait either on the 
playground (or at the back of Oak Classroom for Reception pupils) for your children to be brought 
out to meet you.  If you do need to come into the school building for any reason at the end of the 
day, please speak to a member of staff or visit the school office first. 

Thank you 
        .      

 

Diary Dates 

 

Dates for Mundford 
Junctions, as well as all 
other school events can 
be found on our school 
website:  
 

http://www.churchsidefe
deration.norfolk.sch.uk/
mundford/ 
 

        .      

 

Parent-Teacher Consultations 
 

After the snow, we will now be holding parent-teacher consultations after school on: 
 - Tuesday 20th March  
 - Thursday 22nd March 
Appointment lists will be outside of classroom’s tomorrow – Friday 8th March. 
 
If you are unable to book a suitable appointment, then please phone the office or speak to the 
class teacher, who will be happy to arrange an alternative time to meet with you. 
 

        .       

Maple & Cedar Class Performance 
 

Maple & Cedar Class will be performing their play on the following dates: 
 - Tuesday 20th March 1:30pm 
 - Thursday 22nd March 1:30pm 
 

If your child is in Maple or Cedar Class, you will receive a separate letter to book tickets. 
 

        .      


